
Henry W. Grady High School 

Timothy Guiney 
Principal 

 

 
Henry W. Grady High School • 929 Charles Allen Drive, N.W. • Atlanta, GA, 30309 • 404-802-3001 

www.atlantapublicschools.us 

Phone: 404-802-3001 
Fax: 404-892-9855 
gradyhighschool.org 
 

August 18, 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

The 2014-2015 school year is in full swing as we strive for academic excellence in 

meeting the needs of all Grady learners. As the parent(s) or guardian(s) of a Grady High 

School student, you are receiving this letter to provide an update on the changes with 

regard to your child’s schedule. Most, if not all, student schedules have been impacted 

and we felt it prudent that all parents be informed of the changes. 

 

The high school master schedule has been adjusted and classes created and/or dissolved 

as necessary to level classes to state mandated class sizes. It is important to note that all 

schedule changes will be permanent through the end of the school year in May 2015, 

barring any significant increases or decreases in enrollment. Counselors/Academy 

Leaders will not be able to return students back to their former schedule and/or 

teacher(s). 

 

Be assured that any change to a student’s schedule is in complete accordance with state 

of Georgia requirements. Additionally, there will be no loss of grades. All grades will 

follow students according to any adjustment(s) in their schedule.  

 

We understand that this may be momentarily disruptive; however, please be mindful that 

these adjustments are necessary for the educational well-being of all Grady High School 

students. Your understanding and support is appreciated as we begin these changes to 

afford students the opportunity to experience academic success in instructionally rigorous 

learning environments.  

 

Thank you for being an active participant in your child’s education, we look forward to 

your continued support throughout the 2014-2015 school year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy Guiney, Principal 

 
 
 


